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June 11, 2021

Mr. Eric Scott PG, RG

Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Aggregate Industries-WCR, Inc. Amendment No. 7 to the Morrison Quarry (M-1973-021)
112 Reclamation Permit

Dear Mr. Scott,

Aggregate Industries-WCR Inc. (Al) is currently developing a response to the Colorado Division of Reclamation
Mining and Safety (DRMS) M-1973-021 112 Reclamation Permit Amendment-07 (AM-07) adequacy review.
This adequacy review has a response deadline of June 11, 2021.

Al has assembled a dedicated team to develop the response and is actively engaged in meeting these obligations.
Each component of the DRMS adequacy review is being addressed among the Al team with task specific, internal
deadlines established to ensure consistent progress and completion. Al met with DRMS on June 2, 2021 to
discuss the timeline of the adequacy review response and clarify the expectations of the submission.

Additionally, AI has been working closely with the Town of Morrison (ToM) in an effort to enhance their
understanding of our operations within the Quarry, particularly as it relates to AM-07. Al personnel met with
ToM at Morrison Quarry on March 5, 2021 to provide an overview and tour of site operations, and again on June
10, 2021 for follow-up inspections of particular areas of interest. We are optimistic that the relationship with
ToM will continue to improve and ToM will rescind their objection.

Al is hereby requesting an extension to submit our response to the M-1973-021 AM-07 adequacy review.
Although many items can be provided to DRMS sooner that the proposed deadline, Al respectfully requests a
deadline extension through August 15, 2021 to submit the response in its entirety. This will allow sufficient time
and resources to address all items of the adequacy response and provide for internal review. Furthermore, Al
aims to establish routine communications and progress updates with DRMS as we work towards the proposed
extension deadline. We are committed to meeting our obligations onsite, and appreciate your consideration of
Aggregate Industries extension request.

Respectfully,

Ik

I; éremy\ﬁritchett
Environment and Land Manager
Aggregate Industries-WCR Inc,




